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PARK RENOVATION SURVEY 

We need to hear from you about the amenities you would like to improve at Holly Glen Park .Please 

complete this brief survey. We promise it takes only a few minutes. Your answers will provide us inspiration 

to reimagine and upgrade Holly Glen Park. Thank you! 

Name: Age: 

Phone#: Email: 

0 If you could choose your top 3 amenities to improve at Holly Glen Park what would 

they be? Circle your top 3 below: 

Playground Basketball Courts 

Restroom Picnic Areas 

Tennis Courts 

8 Is there anything else we should consider? 

For questions please contact: ParksKywanna Bowie 
HAWTHORNE M~keRecreation Supervisor ,City of Hawthorne 
CALIFORNIAOffice Phone: (310) 349-1640, ~I.Jl&rr

kbowie@cityofhawthorne.org 

mailto:kbowie@cityofhawthorne.org

